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THE HEARING IS OVER!
Radnet workers organizing with NUHW were represented well at the National 
Labor Relations Board hearing in our effort to secure our union election. 

However, Radnet is still trying to divide us. They argued that MRI techs, nuclear 
med techs, and pet techs are security guards and should not be eligible to vote. 

Radnet also argued that each center should have its own election, and that despite 
how much we float, a full Orange County regional unit is not appropriate. 

We made our case and our coworkers present all testified, showing courage and 
determination.  

The NLRB will make a ruling in the coming weeks on the details of our union 
election.  Organizing our union will help us secure fair wages, job security, a voice 
on the job, and respect for our profession.  

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer  
Sina Howe at (714) 809-9214 showe@nuhw.org.


